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American River College  
Kristin Farlow, Classified Senate President 
 
The ARC Classified Senate has been reviewing the ARC ISER this month for feedback. We are thankful for 
continued updates and communication from our VPA at Senate meetings concerning all areas of 
campus.  
 
Senate hosted a listening session for our VPA to follow up on her hiring/impression panel promise for 
hearing and valuing the needs and requests of Classified Professionals for the areas she oversees. We 
are continuing to collect and summarize ideas and issues for IT, Operations, and Business Services at 
ARC for improvements and changes. 
 
We continue to promote current professional development opportunities specifically designed for 
Classified Professionals scheduled out for Fall. Senate will begin discussing our Annual Spring PD Day; 
this is sponsored by ARC Classified Senate for all Classified Professionals. Historically, we have met off 
campus/in-person and applied for funding from LRCEA for support. Decisions on in-person versus virtual 
offerings will be made as we continue to learn more about Spring reopening and collect feedback via 
surveying our constituents. 
 
 
Cosumnes River College  
Tiffany Clark, Classified Senate President 
 
Nothing to report at this time.  
 
Folsom Lake College  
Andrea Fuertes, Classified Senate President 
 
The FLC Classified Senate is working on their top three goals for this academic year including building a 
stronger collaborative relationship with the classified union representatives at our campus. We are also 
building stronger professional development opportunities for our classified staff and starting to plan for 
our annual spring retreat.  
 
Additionally, we recognize as a senate the need to connect and celebrate our temporary classified staff 
members and are working on a celebration that will take place Spring 2022.  
 
Sacramento City College  
Kevin Williams, Classified Senate President 
 
SCC Classified reports that the treasurer position has been filled by Carmen Hirkala.  The Community 
Thanksgiving event may have to be postponed due to timing.  However, we did receive much support 
for the event.  It is probable that it may still happen just evolve into a December event.  The SCC 
classified senate has elected to cancel their November meeting. 
 


